
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 September 2015 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to tell you that Dan the Skipping Man will be visiting Barnes Farm Junior School 
on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th October.  Each class will take part in a workshop and have the 
opportunity to watch demonstrations.   

Please visit the website www.dantheskippingman.com for further details of what’s in store for the days.   

We are asking parents for a contribution of £2 towards the cost of the day.  This is payable via 
Parentpay.   Please make payment by Friday 2nd October. 

    How the day works: 

  

Dan work’s with each class in turn throughout the school. 

  

 Dan inspires all the children to improve their skills. 

 Show at the end of the day for the whole school to demonstrate the many 

and varied skills that the children have learned. 

 Free rope for the most improved skipper!                                                       

Dan The Skipping Man will be at the school on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th October, teaching 
amazing tricks. 

He has available the brand new SOLAR SKIP an amazing quality rope, which changes colour in 
the sunlight. 

The SOLAR SKIP ropes are just £5, available to buy at school on 8th and 9th October. 

Please also see www.dantheskippingman.com for the other brilliant ropes available…including: 
Adult, Double Dutch and more. 

Solar Skips are in short supply so please be quick to avoid disappointment. 

DTSM also has a Youtube channel to ensure your child can continue to learn. Please take a look 
@ http://www.youtube.com/dantheskippingman like, subscribe and enjoy. 

Thanks  

DTSM 

Barnes Farm Junior School   

Henniker Gate, Chelmer Village,    
Essex CM2 6QH   
  
Head Teacher: Mr R McTaggart      
Tel:  01245 467973          

Fax: 01245 461947 

 

       
  
E-mail    : admin@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Website:        https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk 

  

  

http://www.dantheskippingman.com/

